
POSTDOCTORAL POSITION
Theoretical Nuclear Physics

Florida State University

The Florida State University Physics Department is seeking applicants for a postdoctoral position in
Theoretical Nuclear Physics. Current interests of the group include, but are not limited to, neutron-star,
nuclear, and hadronic structure and reactions. Members of the group collaborate closely with experimental
and theoretical groups throughout the world. The starting date for this position is flexible, but should begin
no earlier than the Fall semester of 2010. The appointment is for one year with possibility for a second year
subject to the availability of funding. To apply, send a resume and the names of at least three references to
Prof. Jorge Piekarewicz, Physics Department, Florida State University, Tallahassee, Florida
32306-4350. Review of applications will start immediately and will continue until the position is filled.
Florida State University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer and it especially encourages
applications from women and members of minority groups.


